The regular scheduled
Zoning Board of Appeals
meeting for
Tuesday, May 17, 2011 at
7:30 p.m.

has been cancelled due to lack of
business items on the Agenda.

The
next regularly scheduled
Zoning Board of Appeals
meeting will be held on

Tuesday, September 6, 2011 at 7:30
p.m.
Thank you.

Julia A. Morford
Clerk



